
 

 

 

 
 
 

1. Beauty & the Beast - Lunch rehearsal today for Madame and 
Mrs. P.  A reminder to all cast and crew that the tech rehearsal 
begins at 2:15pm today. 

 
2. Archery Club Wrap-Up - Archery club wraps up this week as this 

is the last week we have gym availability.  We will have our 
usual Wednesday and Thursday sessions, and we will be having 
a wrap up party on Friday.   Both Wednesday groups and 
Thursday groups are invited to the Friday wrap-up, and those 
attending are asked to bring something to contribute to the pot-
luck event.  Details will follow, please let Mr. Gill know if you can 
attend the wrap-up party. 

 
3. Badminton tournament - Thanks to all badminton players that 

joined our Citadel tournaments last week! It was great to see 
your enthusiasm and skills during the games. Our Grade 6 
winners were Samuel and Max, Grade 7 winners were Damon 
and Marcello, and Grade 8 winners were Aiden and Andrew. 
Well done all of you!  Also, thank you to the referees – Mr. 
Blumhagen and Mr. Park. 

 
4.  Tech crew to meet Mr. Goring at lunch in room 203, please. 

 
5. June is Pride Month and Indigenous People History month. 

 
 


